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We will have a 

float in the 

Gustine parade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AA Meeting here 

at 6pm 

Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

 

 

 

 

Mid-Week Bible 

Study – 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Men’s Group here 

at 6pm 

 2nd Backyard 

Bible Club at 2825 

Grove Ave., 

Gustine at 10am 
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Lord’s Supper 

Finance 

Committee 

Meeting after 

service 

 

Youth Swim Party 

at 5pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See 07/05 
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See 07/07 

 Men’s Breakfast 

here at 8:30am 
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CMC Meeting 

here at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

See 07/07 

 

 

 

 
 

3rd Backyard Bible 

Club here at the 

church at 10am 
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See 07/05 

Women’s Bible 

Study – 10:30am 

 

 

 

FBCN Quarterly 

family meeting – 

6pm 

 

 

 

 

See 07/07 

The Youth will 

take a trip to the 

Santa Cruz Beach 

Boardwalk 
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5th Sunday Sing 

and Share here at 

6pm 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Operation 

Christmas Child 

gifts for July are 

Clothing items 

 

Every Sunday: 
  9:45am Bible study for all ages 
11:00am Worship Service 

  6:00pm Powerhouse Youth & Adults 

  (Unless otherwise noted) 



 
www.fbcnewman.org              Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org 
 

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / Pastor Tim Rempel (209) 602-2492 

 

 

“The Heavens declare the Glory of God; and the firmament shows his handiwork.” 

Psalms 19:1 
 

Dear Church family, 

 

We are so blessed! We have seen God not only in His glory in the heavens, but everything 

that He created tells the same story. Even we as His creation, should express Glory to God in 

our lives by the way we worship and conduct ourselves. I praise God for how He is working 

here at FBCN. It was a privilege to baptize (3) young people in June, a total of 4 in the last few 

months! 

 

Our youth have had wonderful, meaningful meetings, and lots of fun fellowship with some 

of our sister churches. We had (28) go to Yosemite in May, and in June we had a group of 

(22) go bowling at Yosemite Lanes in Modesto and a fun pizza dinner concluded that event. 

We are looking forward to doing more activities together! Our next scheduled event will be a 

volleyball BBQ at FBC, Hilmar in August. Don’t worry, we will have several things to do this 

month; we will have a swim party at Ed and Tina Silva’s home on July 10th at 5:00pm, BBQed 

hamburgers included. 

 

We will have two Neighborhood Bible clubs in July; the first is July 9th at 2825 Grove Ave., 

in Gustine, and the second will be on July 23rd here at the church. Both will start at 10:00am. 

Help is needed on July 4th at the Gustine parade with passing out flyers on the parade route. 

Anyone is welcome to help pass the flyers out. 

 

Also, we will be going to Santa Cruz on July 29th; we will enjoy the beach or the rides and 

possibly a concert that evening. Costs depend on what you want to do that day and food is not 

cheap. An all-day pass is expensive, but if you want to buy only a few tickets it may be more 

affordable. 

 

A bit of sad news, we will be saying goodbye to the Lane family soon as they move to North 

Carolina, boo, but we have enjoyed the blessing of a long ministry to this wonderful family, 

and we pray that God will bless you in your new community with a great Church! It has been 

an honor to serve with you! 

 

I have an announcement to make…I’m happy to tell you that after 27 years at Gustine 

Unified School District, I will be retiring. I am looking forward to what the future brings! By 

the way, I’m not going anywhere; I’m so blessed to minister here at FBC, Newman. 

 

Serving Him, PTimmy Weimer

 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:info@fbcnewman.org

